
Project for Economic Empowerment and 

Social Participation of Persons with Disabilities

Newsletter Vol.16, May 2019

Peer Counseling and Career Counseling 
at Job Fair

International Orthodox Christian Charities(IOCC) held its 3rd

Job Fair for PWDs in Amman. Prior to the day, Ministry of 

Labour requested a booth for Peer Counselor and Career 

Counselor to provide individual counseling to job seekers with 

disabilities. Some job seekers with disabilities visited the booth 

were in need for Peer Counseling and said “It was good that I 

had opportunity for individual counseling”. Since effectiveness 

of Peer Counseling for job seekers was confirmed, the project 

will seek more opportunity to provide the service together with 

Career Counseling. 

5days Job Coach Training

The 5days Job Coach training was held from 21st to 25th

April. The project targeted local NGOs which showed 

interest in participating to the training after the Job Coach 

National Seminar in January and liaison officer of 

employment office who haven’t attended to the training. In 

addition to them, 2 JICA’s volunteers who are working in 

the field of disability participated and learned with other 

participants.

Syrian woman with disability 
working with NGO
One of Syrian women Peer Counselors is 

working with IOCC as a paid volunteer. She is 

working 3days a week for a project of elderly 

people  and doing paperwork. She was 

attending to the Job Fair introduced in above 

article and registering information of job 

seekers.  She told that she has been becoming 

confident through this first job experience.

Practice on Systematic Instruction Registering job seekers information (right)

Job seeker(near side), Peer Counselor(left back) 
and Career Counselor(right back)

Group Discussion


